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04/02/2021  15:59:142020/5279/P COMMNT Julia Devote I would like the following to be taken into consideration.  I am concerned about noise and lighting levels as the 

proposed extension will be adjacent to my bedroom.  I would ask that the building materials to be used provide 

sound proofing to keep noise from the proposed new living space from interfering with the quiet enjoyment of 

my home and that there is no intrusive lighting from the new glass panels into my bedroom.

I would also state that the rear elevation will be clearly visible from my property, contrary to the comment in the 

Statement.
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